RESOLUTION NO. R-24-26

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ACCEPTANCE OF A PROPOSAL
FROM CDW-G, IN THE AMOUNT OF $32,999.84 FOR THE PURCHASE
OF SIXTEEN (16) ARUBA SWITCHES.

WHEREAS, the Missouri Education Plus purchasing cooperative holds hundreds of
competitively bid cooperative contracts for use by government, education, and non-profit
organizations; and

WHEREAS, the Information Technology Manager recommends the acceptance of a Missouri
Education Plus proposal from CDW-G for sixteen (16) Aruba switches in the amount of
$32,999.84.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
GLADSTONE, MISSOURI, AS FOLLOWS:

THAT, the City Manager of the City of Gladstone, Missouri is hereby authorized to accept the
proposal from CDW-G, in the total amount of $32,999.84.

FURTHER, THAT, funds for such purpose are authorized from the General Fund (2024 COP
proceeds).

INTRODUCED, READ, PASSED, AND ADOPTED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY
OF GLADSTONE, MISSOURI, THIS 10TH DAY OF JUNE 2024.

(e 9. selipadlr

Tina M. Spallo, Mayor /

ATTEST:

YK

Kris Keller, City Clerk




Request for Council Action

RES X # R-24-26 BILL OO # City Clerk Only ORD O # City Clerk Only
Date: 6/6/2024 Department: Finance

Meeting Date Requested: 6/10/2024

Public Hearing: Yes [0 Date: Click here to enter a date.
Subject: Purchase of New Network Switches

Background: The need for IT equipment and infrastructure is constantly changing and in need of
improvement. With the recent addition to the Police station and remodeled City Hall, along with aging
equipment, City staff is recommending purchasing new network switches.

Budget Discussion: Funds are budgeted in the amount of $ 32,999.84 from the General Fund. Ongoing costs
are estimated to be $0 annually. Previous years’ funding was $0.

Public/Board/Staff Input: As part of the 2024 COP, a project proposed for funding was the upgrading of the
City’s IT infrastructure and security. Due to some of the network switches being at the end of their useful life
along with the addition of new work stations, staff is recommending the purchase of 16 new Aruba network
switches. The recommended transaction will be completed through the Education Plus purchasing cooperative
and CDW-G.

Provide Original Contracts, Leases, Agreements, etc. to: City Clerk and Vendor.

Dominic Accurso M BB
Department Director/Administrator City Attorney City Manager
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